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September 29, 2021 
 
Dear Committee Members,  
 
Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Student Success Center Stakeholder Committee. The 
charge of this group is to determine and agree upon a mission of the future Student Success 
Center and how the services and programs in the building will relate to and support the student 
services offered in the WUC and Library.  
  
During this process the composition of the Student Success Center will be identified and therefore 
the membership of this committee will be adjusted accordingly. We want to make sure that the 
Student Success Center is in line with the WOU Master Plan and fits with the WOU Strategic Plan. 
 
Thank you to Chelle Batchelor and Mike Elliot for chairing this committee. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Tatyana (Ana) Karaman, Ph.D. 
Vice President for Finance & Administration/CFO 
Western Oregon University 
karamana@wou.edu 
(503) 838-8459 
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